You're invited to a

Community Open House
about the proposed redevelopment
of the corner of State & Hope

Wednesday, January 17, 2024
5-7 p.m.

Grace Fisher Foundation Inclusive Arts Clubhouse
in La Cumbre Plaza (across from Williams-Sonoma)

Hosted by The Neighborhood at State & Hope
www.StateandHope.com
hello@StateandHope.com
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